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Postponed: Test Updates to comply with CARES ACT Section 

18115  
 

 

Date: July 31, 2020 

 

Dear Regional Pathology Services Clients, 

 

We had sent a lab alert dated 7/23/20 regarding the changes to the COVID testing 

AOE’s (Ask at Order Entry) Questions to comply with the CARES Act Section 

18115 with an effective date of 8/1/20.  

 

Due to delays these AOE’s are not required at this time, and are optional but they 

will not be returned as results.  

 

We will inform clients when these changes will take effect. We apologize for the 

inconvenience and appreciate your patience and flexibility with these changes.  

 

If you have any questions regarding changes to your interface builds please contact  

rpsinterfacesupport@unmc.edu 
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